
 

The Best Choice to Learn, Work and Lead 

 

AGENDA 
SPECIAL BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 27, 2018 
6:00 p.m. 

Education Service Center – Board Room 
 

 
1.00 Call to Order and Roll Call  
2.00 Welcome and Pledge of Allegiance 
3.00 Approval of Agenda   
 
4.00 Open Forum (3 minute time limit for each speaker) 
 
5.00 Action Items 
5.01 Public Hearing on Location of Liberty Tree Academy Charter School – Ridgway 
5.02 Action on 2018-2019 District Budget - Sprinz 
5.03 Action on 2018-2019 Charter School Budgets- Sprinz 
5.04 Action on Capital Lease – ALLIES Building - Ridgway  
 
6.00 Other Business 
7.00 Adjournment  
 
DATE OF POSTING:  June 21, 2018 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Donna Richer 
Executive Assistant to the Board of Education 
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District 49 Board of Education to Hold Public Hearing on Location of New Charter School 

  

WHO:            District 49 Board of Education, District 49 administration 

  

WHAT:          District 49 BOE will hold a public hearing about the location of Liberty Tree 

Academy, a D49 authorized Charter School 

  

WHEN:          Wednesday, June 27, 2018 

                  6:00 p.m. 

  

WHERE:        Board Room, District 49 Education Service Center 

                     10850 E. Woodmen Road 

                     Peyton, CO 80831 

  

WHY:            One of District 49’s strategic principles is maintaining positive engagement with 

our community. Following instruction from the El Paso County Planning Commission, the D49 

Board of Education will host a public meeting to address the proposed location for Liberty Tree 

Academy, a planned charter school, authorized by the district. The Planning Commission asks 

the BOE to address a list of concerns to include questions of traffic management, parking, 

signaling at the access intersection, capacity for emergency vehicle parking, management of 

street-side parking, student transportation via school bus, building size plus expansion 

capability, security, and trail access for those riding bikes or walking to school.  

 

  

                       In response, the BOE will hold a public hearing prior to its regularly scheduled 

meeting on June 27, 2018. The hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m. The district will also, accordingly, 

notify the El Paso County Planning Commission of the time and date of the public hearing. 

 

 

 

 

 


